
 

 

 
 

 

Notice for Re-scheduling of Examinations of TEE June 2024 

The examination of BSKG-178 scheduled on 11-06-2024 (Evening) has 

been shifted to 15-07-2024 (Evening). The examinations of BEGE-101 & 

BHDE-101 scheduled on 09-07-2024 (Evening) have been shifted to  

15-07-2024 (Evening). 

Revised Hall Tickets have been sent to all the students. Please attend the 

examinations as per the revised schedule.  

 
 

       Dr Abhilash Nayak 

  Senior Regional Director 

IGNOU Regional Centre, Patna 


